
This half term has flown by and has been packed with so much learning.  

The children have worked so hard and definitely deserve a break. I would like to thank all of the staff 

for all of their hard work too, I am sure you will agree they work tirelessly to ensure your children 

receive the best education. 

We are excited about next half term where there will be farm visits and hopefully the weather will be 

warming up. 

Have a lovely, safe half term. 

 

YEAR 1 TRIP 

On Monday, Year 1 went to visit St Mary’s Church in Ely. They learnt lots about the history, had a tour 

of the church, listened to some hymns and decorated stain glass windows, along with other activities.  
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VIDEO GAMES - FORTNITE 

As we break up for half term I am aware that some children will spend more time online on their 

devices. Please continue to monitor what your children are accessing and ensure the games they are 

playing are age appropriate.  

School staff have heard a few children talking about playing Fortnite. Please can I remind you that 

this has an age rating of 12. I have attached further information for parents to keep you informed 

about the concerns that this game can present. 
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